
 

       

    
  

20 January 2025 

Our Ref: CPA.LMA.Germany 

 

 

Dear Families 

Visit to Cologne, Germany, 2– 5 December 2025 

I am writing to you with news of an exciting languages trip which is being launched this term. It is a 

residential trip to Cologne in Germany, 2– 5 December 2025. We will travel by coach to Cologne, 

there we will explore the city and experience the Christmas market during our visit. As part of our 

visit, we will also have a day at a local theme park. This is a fantastic opportunity to experience and 

explore a city in Germany and soak up the atmosphere of a German Christmas market. In addition to 

that, there will obviously be opportunities to practice speaking German. 

 

This opportunity will be open to all students currently in year 9 and will be a perfect opportunity for 

students who are taking German GCSE as an option as it really will bring the language to life! The 

cost of the trip is £500 per student and for the trip to go ahead we will need 40 students to attend. 

 

Initially, I would like to invite students to come to a meeting on Thursday 23 January at 1:15pm in 

the Learning Resource Centre (LRC), to register their interest.  

 

If you have any additional questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via email 

c.pawsey@stowhigh.com. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss C Pawsey 

Curriculum Leader of MFL 
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